From the President


“I would like to apologise for the poor sound quality at our AGM last Saturday night, which led to members at venues outside NSW having difficulty following the progress of the meeting. We believe it was the result of technical problems linked to a substandard telephone line at the Castle Hill venue. For those who were unable to follow the proceedings, the results of the Postal Ballot, Member Motions, AFA Awards and Committee elections and the transcript of the Presidents Report will shortly be available on the AFA's Website.
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R Mellon, President.”

